
 

 

13 June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I am delighted to inform you that your child has been selected for the squad to represent Midhurst 

Rother College in an area athletics competition.  This event will take place on Thursday 27 June at the 

Mountbatten Centre, Portsmouth. 

 

Students will be transported to and from the event via an externally provided coach and our school 

minibus.  We will be leaving at 8.00am from Midhurst Rother College and estimate our return time to 

be 5.30pm.  Due to transport requirements this year we are requesting that all students contribute the 

sum of £12 towards coach hire.  If there are any problems with this request, please do contact me.  

Please arrange for your child’s homeward journey from College. 

 

Should your child not wish to take part please can I ask that you email richard.bentley@mrc-
academy.org so that a reserve athlete can be invited to ensure we have a full squad.   
 
Students should wear their full College PE kit, have trainers or running spikes, safety pins and any other 

personal equipment needed with them. 

 

Students will need packed lunch and enough water and snacks to last the day.  The event will go ahead 

regardless of the weather so please ensure they are appropriately dressed and have suncream/ 

hat/waterproofs as indicated by the forecast nearer the time. 

 

Payment and Permission 

Payments may be made on Arbor.  On the Parent Portal, please go to “Quick Links” and then to Trips.  
You can then give consent and make payment.  Medical details and contact details will be taken from 
Arbor, so please update these using the ParentPortal.  For assistance with Arbor, please contact 
finance@mrc-academy.org. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr A Hancock 

Sports Co-ordinator/Head of Woolf House/Leader of Enrichment 
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